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Dear Ms Hale, 
 
Re: Erection of ground floor extension & construction of a basement following 
evacuation and demolition of existing pool area and removal of external paving and 
terraced areas - Wildewood Kentish Lane Brookmans Park Hatfield AL9 6JG 
 
ARCHAEOLOGICAL IMPLICATIONS 
 
Thank you for consulting me on the above application. I note it succeeds a previous 
planning application for a similar, but larger scale, proposal on which this office 
commented (6/2017/2281/HOUSE, our letter dated 18th October 2017). 
 
Please note that the following advice is based on the policies contained in the National 
Planning Policy Framework. 
 
As per our previous advice, in this instance I consider that the development is unlikely to 
have a significant impact on heritage assets of archaeological interest, and I have no 
comment to make upon the proposal. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further information or 
clarification. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Alison Tinniswood BA MA ACIfA 
Historic Environment Advisor 
Environmental Resource Planning 

Ms L Hale 
Planning 
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council 

Environment 
Director and Chief Executive: John Wood 

Postal Point CHN 108 
Hertfordshire County Council 
County Hall, Pegs Lane 
HERTFORD  SG13 8DN 
 
Contact Alison Tinniswood 
Tel 01992 555275 
My ref P06/17/2957 
Your ref 6/2017/2957/HOUSE 
E-mail: 
historic.environment@hertfordshire.gov.uk 

 
Date: 12th January 2018 
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